
	
	
	

Thank	You	from	the	Board	of	Prairie	Canada	Carvers	
		
		
Thanks	to	all	involved	at	this	past	weekend's	Prairie	Canada	Carvers'	Association	Show	&	Competition.		It	was	a	wonderful	show	that	
could	not	have	happened	without	spectacular	volunteer	contributions	from	many	people	throughout	the	year	and	the	weekend,	but	
working	 together	we	pulled	 it	off	 and	had	a	great	 time!		Whether	 you	worked	 in	preparation,	 volunteered	at	 the	 show	or	 spent	
hours	 creating	 the	 spectacular	 carvings	 that	 were	 enjoyed	 by	 carvers	 and	 visitors	 alike,	 it	 is	 important	 to	 celebrate	 that	your	
volunteer	contribution	helped	make	the	32nd	annual	show	a	huge	success!	
		
Our	 raffles	 go	 a	 long	way	 to	making	 the	 show	possible.		 Congratulations	 to	 the	 following	prize	winners	 in	 the	 silent	 auction	and	
50/50	draw:		Chris	Rebizant,	Mona	Bilton,	Sylvain	Marin,	Reuben	Unger,	Jack	Kowalchuk	and	Linda	Dean.		Other	awards	included	the	
Peoples'	Choice	Award	(sponsored	by	Les	Gens	de	Bois	Carving	Club)	to	Dwayne	Ricard,	The	Carvers'	Choice	award	(sponsored	by	
Adanac	Carving	Club)	 to	 Jean	Mousseau,	and	the	draw	for	 the	Grey	 Jay	stained	glass	art	piece	 (contributed	by	Chris	 Johnson)	 for	
those	with	Grey	Jay	entries	to	Brock	Love.		The	Razertip	major	draw	for	a	carving	of	a	common	redpoll	was	won	by	Susan	Cowtan.	
		
Full	listings	of	competition	results	and	pictures	will	appear	on	the	Prairie	Canada	Carvers	Association	website	as	they	are	processed	
and	available	over	the	next	weeks.	
		
The	dates	for	next	year's	show	should	be	confirmed	soon	and	will	also	be	posted.	
		
Thanks	for	all	the	positive	feedback	at	the	show.		If	you	have	any	suggestions	for	future,	drop	us	a	note.			


